
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                         March,2019. 

 

Dear Partners, 

Our greetings from Kenya in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  Hoping that you all are doing 

well by the Grace of God; This is our prayer in Jesus’ name. 

We are blessed and are doing fine in the Lord; we are grateful to God for His goodness, mercies and 

grace. He has been good to us, in the family and also in the Ministry; we continue trusting Him for 

guidance through the year 2019. 

Thank God with us for the blessing of our second born baby girl, baby Lindah Ndanu was born on 

Jan.12th. this year. There was no complications during her birth; We are so thankful to God because of 

her, she is growing very fast, we are proud of her. Thank you for your prayers for her. 

 The Ministry here in Mwingi ( East of Kenya) is doing well; in the last two months we have had two 

young men and a lady join our fellowship, one of the young man is a blessing to the body of Christ 

because he is a good Piano/ keyboard player ,he is training  other young people who are interested in 

the church how to play; we are thankful to God for him. We started a mid-week Bible study( Every 

Thursday evening) which has been of great blessing to the members. 

Concerning the Church property project, we are yet to reach our goal of $45,000, we already have 

raised $9000. The good news is that we  made a deal with the owner of the property to allow us to use 

a portion of the property to construct a temporary church building, with the terms to own the entire 

property once we complete the payments. We already have constructed a temporary church building, 

where we are now worshipping at. We glorify God, and appreciate you for your prayers and every 

contribution towards this project. This is one of our urgent need. Continue praying with us for the 

remaining $36,000, we welcome any financial donations for this cause has Lord leads. 

The other ministry in Lamu ( Coastal Kenya) is doing good and growing. I’m in a constant 

communication with Brother Jacob Mkare, who is overseeing the work. I plan to visit with them the 

second week of April; pray with me as I plan the visit, it takes about 17 hours traveling by public means. 

We postponed the five year Anniversary celebration late last year due to some other ministerial 

commitments here in Mwingi , but we will celebrate it during my visit this coming April. Pray with us for 

the event, and also keep Brother Jacob in your prayers for the work there. 
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I still I’m working on setting-up a library, I’m welcoming donations of good Christian books; incase you 

have some good books that are not in use, we will be glad and grateful to receive them as a donation. 

We thank God for you all, and we greatly  appreciate each one of you for your continued prayers, every 

concern for us and for your support. May God bless you and keep you.  Philippians 1:3 – 6. 

 

Your Missionaries to Kenya, 

Joshua, mary, Terry and Lindah Muthui. 

 

 

 


